PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE

The Danville Transit System will hold a public meeting on August 31, 2023, at
the Ballou Park Nature Center at 10:00 am to obtain public input concerning
plans to expand the Handivan service boundaries to one mile outside the city
limits of Danville. The proposed change would go into effect on September 1,
2023. The public meeting will be held on the first floor of the Ballou Park
Senior Citizens Center, 760 W. Main Street, Danville, Virginia 24541. All
interested persons are invited to attend this meeting and provide written and
or oral comments and ask questions concerning the proposed expansion of
the Handivan service area. Written comments may be submitted to Marc
Adelman, P.O. Box 3300, Danville, Virginia 24543 or at adelmmd@danville-
va.gov_ If you need a sign language interpreter, large print materials or other
ADA or Limited English Proficiency accommodations in order to participate
please call 434-799-5110 or email adelmmd@danvilleva.gov by August 28,
2023

PUBLIC MEETING SCHEDULE

Thursday, August 31, 2023, at 10:00 am, First Floor (upstairs)
Ballou Park Senior Citizens Center




